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Dear Mr. Newman,

The White Rock Elementary community has been made aware that there is strong opposition
to the proposed addition of our school. The project managers have informed us that those in
opposition are fighting over essentially 5 feet and that if an adjustment needs to be made on
the original design, the view will still obstructed. However with an incongruent design as well
as an unsightly "box" just to meet the height requirement. If the view will be blocked
somewhat, might as well have something nice to look at rather than an odd-looking box.

Further, the original design has peaks that allow for natural ventilation. If a redesign is
necessary, it will require forced air, thus less energy efficient.

Please consider how a school with a seamless design is much more aesthetically pleasing for
the community rather than an eyesore.

Respectfully Yours,
Heidi Kowalski (parent of two students at White Rock Elementary)
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